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Tenney Matthew

From: Hugh Cochran <hughc1937@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:31 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello:  I support HB4029 protecting the Deschutes and other waterways in Oregon.  We need to protect these treasures 
for ourselves and future generations.  Thanks for your help on this issue. 
Hugh Cochran 
 


